
12th May 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Educational Visit for Year 1
Date of visit Monday 14th June 2021
Places to be visited Skipton Castle
Cost £10.80
Mode of transportation Coach
Time of departure from school 9.00am
Time of arrival back at school 3:20pm
Dress requirements or kit list School uniform and sensible shoes.

Meal requirements A packed lunch will be provided by school.
We have arranged a visit to Skipton Castle on Monday 14th June 2021.
There will be a charge of £10.80 for the visit.  Please make payment for this trip via our online
payment system www.scopay.com.   The payment is a voluntary contribution and no pupil
in the group will be omitted from the activity, but if we receive insufficient funds by the date
above, then the activity will be cancelled. If you have applied and are eligible for free
school meals, or have previously claimed free school meals, the full cost of the visit will be
subsidised by school.  Please do not make a voluntary contribution but please tick to give
your consent. You can apply online for Free School Meals at
www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals

Please let the school office know if you do not want your child to attend this trip.
As children in Year 1 are entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided by
school.

If you have any questions about the visit please speak to your child’s class teacher.  Thank
you for your support.  We are all looking forward to an enjoyable day out!

Kind regards

Mrs Harrison and Mrs Abbott
Year 1 Class Teachers

http://www.scopay.com
http://www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals

